
 
 
 
 
 

 

Our value this term is COURAGE 
Be strong, be courageous. Do not be afraid; do not be discouraged, for the 

lord your God will be with you wherever you go.                                                                                                                                                 
[Joshua 1:9]                                                               

 
[Luke 6:31] 
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 2020     ‘Bringing faith and education together’ 
    
                                   ‘Letting our light shine’ (Matthew 5:16) 
 
 

 

Respect     Courage     Kindness     Forgiveness     Hope     Honesty 
  

You can find out about what’s going on at St George’s in a variety of ways: 
Visit the school website: www.st-georges-wrotham.kent.sch.uk/ 

Follow us on twitter: @StGeorgesKent and Instagram: stgeorgesceprimary_wrotham 
Keep up to date with newsletters on our website and keep an eye on the class pages 

                                                               

        We have moved into December and whilst there is a lot happening by the children in preparation 
for festive performances there has also been a lot of work behind the scenes. Senior leaders in school have 
been working alongside teachers in professional discussion involving all classes progress. These pupil 
progress meetings are very important within classes and individual children but help us review whole 
school areas we are focusing on. It is important to triangulate children’s progress alongside other 
important indicators such as attendance. 
At the end of this term, we will do an attendance scrutiny as we will be a third of the way through the 
school year! Mr Jones (our School Attendance Champion) will be holding meetings in term 3 to support 
families with attendance below 90% (persistent absence) whilst we all strive for a whole school attendance 
target of 97%. 
In the Spring Term we will be focusing on stamina for reading. The children love listening to and discussing 
a good story but this now needs to move into developing their independent reading skills – I’m sure good 
quality books are on that Christmas List! We will also be focusing on accelerated learning and in particular 
greater depth.  
 
 Teachers have once again been running clubs to support wider opportunities outside of school. 
With our return in the winter, dark nights and cold weather it restricts our offer compared to other parts of 
the school year due to needing the hall in case of wet weather. We are pleased to continue to support 
children who are attending big events that represent our school such as Love2Dance and Young Voices and 
there are a few more offers for your children to consider. 
  However, we continue to offer wraparound care every morning school is open through attending 
our Breakfast Club. We are also hoping to continue to run our After School Wraparound Care run at our 
pre-school. This provision is open currently on Tuesday to Thursday from 3.15 to 5pm. It has very 
competitive prices compared to other local provisions.  
 As a working parent these wraparound provisions are vital however, both currently are running at a 
financial loss at a cost to both the school and pre-school.  
Please ensure that all outstanding balances are cleared by the end of Term to allow for such provisions to 
continue running. Payments are made via the online payment system. Please call Mrs A if you have any 
questions. 
Bookings for Breakfast Club are made via Mrs A on Reception, please email her on reception@st-georges-
wrotham.kent.sch.uk . After School Club can be booked via afterschool.stgeorges@outlook.com. 
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Dojo Points Winning House for this week: 
 

St. Andrew’s 
 
 

Attendance is important and our 
aim is to achieve above 96%.  

 
Whole school attendance this 

year so far is 95.3% 
 

Attendance this week: 
 

Oak (Year R): 91.2% 
 

Beech (Year 1): 95.8% 
 

Maple (Year 2): 96.0% 
 

Cedar (Year 3): 99.3% 
 

Willow (Year 4): 98.0% 
 

Hazel (Year 5): 96.2% 
 

Sycamore (Year 6): 98.9% 
 

Congratulations to: 
CEDAR CLASS 

You are the highest attenders 
this week! 

 
For unexpected absence eg illness for example, please call 

and speak to the school office before 9.30am so absence can 
be recorded accurately. 

 
If they have an appointment during the school day you 

MUST provide evidence of an appointment. 
 

Any other absence must be requested using our absence 
request form. This can be found through this link:  

 
 

 
 

Something to celebrate! 
 
 

On Thursday we celebrated a whole school 100% attendance day with extra playtime 
for all – well done everyone!!! 

National data released shows that from the start of the academic year to 22nd 
November attendance  rate across the country was 94.0%. In comparison our 

school’s was 95.2% - so let’s keep this going! 
Our aim is to strive for our end of year whole school attendance to be 97% - look out 

for our Attendance Champion (Mr Jones) Attendance Newsletter coming soon! 
 

 
 

 

‘Letting Your Light Shine’ 
(Matthew 5:16) 

                                        
This corner on our newsletter highlights people 

connected to our school who fulfill our school vision, 
this week that honour goes to… 

 
Our Netball Team who played their hearts our this 

week and were so close to their first win of the 
season!  

 
 
 

 
 

 

Times Tables Rockstars this week: 
 
Is a winning class… 
 
 
Congratulations to WILLOW CLASS  



Bringing faith and education together 
 
“Letting our light  
 
 
                    Our week in pictures… 
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